
 

INDIAN SCHOOL SALALAH 

Circular No. ISS/DP/017/2022-23          Date: 12/09/2022 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Indian School Salalah! 

Our students are ready to appear for the Term 1 examination of AY 2022-23, and we know that 

as a parent you are providing all the necessary support and doing the timely monitoring of their 

preparation. 

Kindly note the following instructions and ensure to adhere to them. 

 If your ward is unwell during the examination days, kindly do not send him/her to school. 

Also ensure to report it to the class teacher immediately. (Kindly ensure to submit the 

medical certificate to the class teacher.)  

 During the examination days, all the students of classes III to XII should report to school 

by 7:30 am. The dispersal will be at 11 am. The parents are requested to receive their 

children from school, sharp at 11 am.  

 Kindly inform the person responsible to pick your ward so as to reach school on time for 

the examination and take your ward back from school on time immediately after the 

examination (If the student does not come with the parent).  

 The students of classes KG to II will continue to have their regular school timing.  

 Kindly ensure that your ward gets a good sleep by night and proper breakfast before coming 

for the examination. 

 The students are expected to come in complete school uniform.  

 The students of classes III to XII will have examination preparatory holiday on Wednesday, 

14th September 2022, and thereafter the students are to be present only on the examination 

dates, as per the date sheet circulated earlier.  

 All the parents are hereby once again reminded to clear their ward’s first two 

quarters fee and submit the receipt to the respective class teacher.  

 We have also observed that there are a few parents whose previous academic years’ fee is 

still outstanding, and they are requested to clear all the dues and submit the receipts to 

the respective class teachers at the earliest.  

We extend our best wishes to all our students who are appearing for the examination.  

Regards, 

School Admin Team 


